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Important Dates for the month 

January 9th - WELCOME BACK  

16th - Closed  

 

The entire staff wants to thank you parents for 

the wonderful Christmas gifts, cards and notes 

of encouragement.  You made our Christmas 

extra special.  

 

WELCOME BACK! We are so excited that we are back in 

our school with all of you. We understand this is yet an-

other transition for our little ones and drop off might be 

a little hard. But we are happy and excited to be here 

and start the year off right! Those that should have al-

ready moved rooms due to age will remain with their 

class for another week or so to get 

them back on track before moving 

up.  

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE- our front door will be a little differ-

ent when you EXIT. There is a blue button on the left side. You 

will need to press this before going out. I ask that you please do 

not allow the children to press and it please do not teach them 

what it does. This will be important for safety.  

  Happy New Years 2023! 

A HUGE THANK YOU!  

Please help me in thanking some very important people who 

played a HUGE role in helping us open back up. 

Ms. Abby, Mr. Paul, Mr. Dave, Ms. Opal, Ms. Beth, Ms. 

BethAnn, Mr. Rick, Mr. Steve, The Coalition of Sarasota, Ashley 

Hall for collecting massive amounts of donations and Myself! I 

can’t thank them all enough. The love and dedication to this 

school is real and we were not giving up until it was finished!    

#WeAreFoudationsStrong  

Please excuse our appearance.  We are still work-

ing on outside things. Painting and such.  

For those of you who have not heard, Ms. Heather is no 

longer with us. She suffered a lot of damage due to the 

hurricane and has decided to take on a different path. 

You will see Ms. Abby up front each day. For now if you 

pick up between 5-6 PM you will see teacher Ms. Patty 

and of course I will be here too! If you have any ques-

tions please feel free to reach out to any of us!  


